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Department of Procurement Services

160 South Hollywood Street - Room 126 - Memphis, TN 38112 - (901) 416-5376

April 3, 2023

RE: Notification: 1FB 04192023JKG Districtwide New Water Bottle Fillers Project

Dear Potential Bidders:

This serves as a Notification to All Bidders that IFB 04192023JKG Districtwide New Water Bottle Fillers
Project dated March 31, 2023, has been canceled as of April 3, 2023, at 3:00 p.m. CST, this is not an
Addendum.

Thank you,
Procurement Services



